
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

 

Please be advised the regular meeting of the 
 

Montclair Planning Commission 
 

Scheduled for 

Monday, August 26, 2019 
has been cancelled 

due to a lack of items prepared for review 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on: 
 

Monday, September 9, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. 
in the City Theater Room 

(enter through door on west side of the Library building nearest Fremont Avenue) 

 
Also, due to a remodel of the Council Chambers, all Planning 

Commission meetings between August 1, 2019 and 
September 30, 2019 will be temporarily relocated to the 

Theater Room at the Library. 
 

Posted:  August 19, 2019 


